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CONGRATULATIONS JAMIE ON YOUR FIRST OUTRIGHT WIN! 



There was one huge big smile on Jamie Kerkhoff’s face on Sunday afternoon following his inaugural 

outright win in the Carco Cup race.  

There could have been no more deserving winner following last season’s struggle with a string of car 

problems that saw him sidelined more often than on the track. 

Further cause for celebration too was the sub sixty second lap he managed along the way to his win. 

FCR VEHICLE UPDATE 

FCR member, Neil Woodward, has volunteered to update the member car register and would 

appreciate members providing him with the following details please: 

Name 
Car number 
Make / model 
Engine make and capacity 
Year 
Formula or Category 
 
Neil says thanks to those who have already responded.  
 

Neil’s email address is:   h49nandl@gmail.com 

If it’s easier to send the information to me directly, please do so and I will forward it onto Neil. 

 

2023 CHAMPIONSHIP ROUNDS 

 

 
1 Wanneroo Sunday 5th March 

2 Collie 25th – 26th March 

3 Wanneroo Saturday 15th April 

4 Collie 13th - 14th May 

5 Wanneroo Saturday 10th June 

6 Wanneroo Saturday 1st - July 

7 Collie 19th – 20th August 

8 Wanneroo Saturday 16th September 

9 Collie 30th Sept – 1st October 

10 Wanneroo Sunday29th October 



ALEXIS REBUILD PROGRESS 

Below are a few more progress photos of Paul Moltoni’s Alexis rebuild. Paul is hoping to have the car on 

the track later this year. 

 

 



 

 

 

FCR 2022 SHIRTS 

The latest FCR shirts are available for sale at $35 each. The shirt is made from lightweight breathable 

polyester material and available in a range of sizes from Medium to XX Large. 

Please contact Brian Searles (0438 160 435) if you wish to buy one. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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